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Recently on Facebook, there have been numerous complaints of gunshots being heard 

along Gantt Rd.  After considerable research including talking to the police and area body 

shops, the conclusion is most probably an exhaust modification called “straight pipe 

exhaust”.  This modification produces various loud sounds mimicking different kinds of 

gunshots.  For more detailed information, look up straight pipe exhaust on YouTube and 

it demonstrates the different sounds.   

   Mike Bond 

   President 

     

 

 
 

 

 

 

We currently have $1123 towards our original goal  

of $2000 for the Honor Wall  display.  We still need  

many photos to complete this.  We will be doing a photo       

op at each Veteran Coffee.  Please stop by if you do not  

have a photo turned in or if you want a new one! 

 

 

 



 

We will be hosting a “community” party, Picnic in the Park on July 16th.  All 

residents are invited, and this is free of charge! Tickets will be required to attend 

and will be available July 1-11 by contacting Mary Santiago @ 941-922-9064 or 

Patti Bond @ 618-363-4816 

 

 

 

As you are aware, many homes in the Village have changed ownership.  We are 

working diligently to keep track of and contact our new neighbors.  Traditionally 

we would have an annual Membership Drive at the end of the year to renew past 

members and register new owners.  With the high rate of sales, we’ve changed to 

a year-round registration effort. Our fiscal year runs April 1 through March 31. 

For our current members, you will be contacted at year end as usual 

(December/January).  For our new members, we will make an effort to contact 

you throughout the year in two ways.  First, by passing out informational HOA 

packets at the New Resident Orientation, or by dropping one off at your 

residence.  You may always contact any HOA Board Member to receive one as 

well.  Contact information is listed on the website.  The benefits of becoming an 

HOA member will be highlighted in the July Newsletter.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPDATED HURRICANE BROCHURES ARE IN THE CLUBHOUSE HOA DISPLAY 

AND IN THE LIBRARY.  PLEASE PICK ONE UP! 



HURRICANE PREPAREDNESS 

Hurricane season is June 1 to November 30. 

Evacuation/Emergency Information 

We are fortunate to live in a county where there is plenty of helpful information and lots of shelters including pet friendly 

ones. We hope we don’t have to “buckle up for a bumpy ride” this year, but it certainly never hurts to be prepared. 

  

DURING THE HURRICANE WATCH. . . 

1. Fill your car’s gas tank. 

2. Check flashlight and radio batteries and have extras. 

3. Stay tuned to radio and TV stations for weather reports. 

4. Refill prescription drugs and obtain special medications. 

5. Outline emergency plans with your own family. 

6. Arrange for the safety of your pets. Ensure that your pets have current vaccinations, and you have this paperwork. 

Most shelters require a kennel for your pet.  Be sure to check. 

7. Gather things you will need if you go to a shelter. Ensure your hurricane survival kit is packed and ready to go at 

a moment’s notice.   

DURING THE HURRICANE WARNING (when winds are expected to be 74mph within 24 hours). 

1. Protect windows by lowering awnings or installing window protection. 

2. Clear yard of loose objects. 

3. Plan to evacuate, if ordered. 

  

EVACUATION 

If an evacuation order is issued for our area, make sure your home is secure and then leave immediately. All residents of 

Manufactured Home and RV Communities are required by law to leave if an evacuation order has been given for our area. 

  

Camelot Lakes is a Level A evacuation zone according to Sarasota County Emergency Management.  We are the first 

group to evacuate. 

  

RECOMMEDED FOR EVACUATION 

1.  Turn off water. 

2. Unplug and secure high-value electronics equipment. When lowering a television antenna, be very careful and do 

not touch power lines due to the risk of electrocution. 

3.  Take important papers with you, including insurance papers and identification with your local address. (Proper ID 

will help you regain access to the Community after the storm). 

4.  Store water in jugs, and other containers. Use this water for bathing and sanitary purpose. (Not suitable for 

drinking). 

5.  Let relatives and the community office know where you are going. 

6.  Evacuate to a designated shelter! 

  

RECOMMENDED ITEMS FOR A HURRICANE KIT FOR A SHELTER 

1. Medication for 30 Days / Your personal first aid kit 

2.  Bedding Material (Sleeping Bag) Pillow/ Lounge Chair / Extra Clothes 

3.  Personal Hygiene Items / Eye Mask for sleeping /Towel & Wash Cloth 

4.  Personal Phone Book (email addresses) 

5.  Bottled Water/ Plastic eating utensils / Snack Foods / Dry powder beverage 

6.  Battery operated Radio with headset (extra batteries) 

7. Flashlight/ Playing Cards / Magazines & Books 

  

MEDICAL NEEDS PROGRAM: 

Persons with medical needs are encouraged to register for services with Sarasota County prior to emergencies.   

Register by calling Sarasota Emergency Management or online  

at https://www.scgov.net/government/emergency-services/emergency-management/medical-needs-program 

  

More information on Hurricanes is available at:   

https://www.scgov.net/government/emergency-services/hurricane-preparedness 

https://www.scgov.net/government/emergency-services/hurricane-preparedness


MORE INFORMATION 

 


